
 

480-399-6945	 	 	 	 missiondirector@disciplespeace.org		 	 	   PO BOX 1986, Indianapolis, IN 46204

Living Out the Gospel Imperative for Peace and Justice!

Brian Frederick-Gray

Mission Director

Disciples Peace Fellowship

PO BOX 1986 
Indianapolis, IN 46204

missiondirector@disciplespeace.org


January 27, 2023


Reconciliation Ministry Grant Commission

PO BOX 1986 

Indianapolis, IN 46204


Greetings!


Thank you for considering this Grant Proposal on behalf of Disciples Peace 
Fellowship in support of underwriting Pro-Reconciliation/Anti-Racism Training as a 
core component of our 2023 DPF Peace Intern Training Week. On behalf of DPF, we 
are grateful to be in partnership with Reconciliation Ministry and we look forward to 
continuing to find new and innovative ways to work together!


Enclosed you will find a $750.00 Grant Proposal that will help us pay for one PR/AR 
trainer to work with our our 2023 Peace Interns in advance of their summer spent 
serving as ambassadors for peace and justice on behalf of the Christian Church 
(Disciples of Christ) in the United States and Canada. 


Training Week is an incredibly important part of the Peace Intern experience. This is in 
an intentional, prayerful preparation process led by the DPF Mission Director 
alongside denominational leaders, peace and justice advocates, and other notable 
teachers who equip the interns with the skills they need for their summer experience. 
Over the last several summers DPF has been committed to including PR/AR Training 
as a foundational element of the Peace Interns’ Training Week experience. We look 
forward to continuing this practice again this year!


Again, we are grateful for this opportunity and thankful to partner with Reconciliation 
Ministry. Our deepest hope at Disciples Peace Fellowship is that this is yet another 
step in developing a deep and rich relationship with Reconciliation Ministry and that 
together we can do transformative work in the name of God. Know that we at DPF are 
holding you, the Reconciliation Ministry Board, and all of your mission partners in our 
prayers. 


I look forward to hearing back from you. If you have any questions or any need for 
clarification on the grant proposal please do not hesitate to let me know. 


Blessings and peace!


Sincerely,


Brian Frederick-Gray

Director of Mission Support & The Peace Intern Program 
Disciples Peace Fellowship
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Names and Contact Information of Project Endorsers 

Rev. Brian Frederick-Gray 
Director of Mission Support and the Peace Intern Program  
     at Disciples Peace Fellowship 
15 Richdale Avenue, Apt 219 
Cambridge, MA 02140

480-399-6945

missiondirector@disciplespeace.org


Chrissy Stonebreaker-Martinez 
Co-Moderator at Disciples Peace Fellowship

3606 Bridge Avenue

Cleveland, OH 44113

216-961-0003

chrissy@irtfcleveland.org


Rev. Timothy Murphy 
Co-Moderator at Disciples Peace Fellowship

7701 Allisonville Road

Indianapolis, IN 46250

760-583-6711

tcm@plymouthfw.org
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